The theme for the month of December is “Caring.”
Reminders:
· The student-led breakfast program is every morning, and it is available to all students. 


Important Dates:
We encourage all staff and students to enjoy each day to the fullest and spread a little holiday spirit, therefore we encourage everyone to “dress-up.
· Today ~ Winter Fest P.J. Day – it is also hat day – you can wear a hat to support the SPCA. Madame Lise’s class will be around to all classes to collect the loonie for wearing the hat!
· Locker CLEAN OUT for the holidays will take place during Foundations this morning.
· Lost and Found – there is a table set up in the front lobby, please claim your lost items. 
The door decorating competition is to be completed today at noon. The judges will be judging the doors this afternoon and the winner will be announced by the end of the day! The winning class will win an ice-cream sundae party in January of 2022. 

The judging for the colouring contest takes place this morning, each homeroom will vote for the picture that will represent the class this will completed during Foundations. Please put the picture you have chosen for the colouring contest in Madame Arbeau’s mailbox by Friday after school. Do not forget to write the student’s first and last name and their homeroom on the back of the picture.

Today at lunch we are having PIZZA Parties for all classes ~ all students will have pizza and a drink at lunch.

If you have any donations for the Dodge Hunger campaign – please give the donations to your homeroom teacher!
Teachers if you need a box – there are many in the Student Lounge.

We want to wish all of our grade 6 students a wonderful, relaxing and happy holiday. We will see you in 2022 – Grade 7 and 8 we will see you on Monday!

Bolt Ballot Winners:

Have a fabulous Friday.
